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I have been growing Certified Hay In Canyon County since 2000 and am a member of
the Idaho Hay and forage Association.  I have reviewed the fee structure and have no
problems with the long awaited increase.  I realize that it takes time to inspect the
fields and salaries have increased.
 
Barney Lyons
208-899-0356
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